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Executive Board meeting 3 October 2022 

Summary of outcomes 

 

The meeting was chaired by Mr Škrlec, who welcomed the members to the twenty-third meeting in 2022 
of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

 

Main decisions 

The Executive Board decided to accept the request to participate in the project ‘Support to the Iraqi 
judiciary in response to migrant smuggling’ by hosting a visit at Eurojust. 

The Executive Board decided to accept the request to participate in the project ‘NETCOP: Networking of 
Common Operational Partnerships in West Africa’. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


